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IMPORTANT IS
UPCOMING CHANGES |

Affecting All Staff Supporting Involuntary

Patients Under BC’'s Mental Health Act

Form 4.1 & Form 4.2

- New provincial MHA forms to be implemented by Jan. 31, 2024

New Education Requirements

- Those who actively support involuntary patients are required to

complete Island Health’s provincially approved education course.
Take the course at: learninghub.phsa.ca/Courses/11716

- This education module is required to be taken by physicians®,

leaders, nursing staff & unit clerks

Education Deadlines

- Nov. 30, 2023—ED & Psychiatry
- Jan. 31, 2024 —All other units that support involuntary patients

* For physicians: online module is UBC CME accredited = 1 Mainpro + self assessed learning credit

FOR MORE INFO, SPEAK TO YOUR CLINICAL EDUCATOR AA
OR EMAIL: MHASupport@islandhealth.ca island health




